
 

 

Language certificate 

Dear Editor: 

   We feel pleased to hear from you. Thank you very much for giving an opportunity 

to revise the manuscript. The English language has been polished and reviewed by 

professor Hai-Tao Zhao, so we may be confident in the English language.Thank you 

once again and we are the long-standing supporter of WJG. 

 

Haitao Zhao, MD                

Department of Liver Surgery                           

Peking Union Medical College Hospital 

Chinese Academy of Medical Sciences                     

1 Shuaifuyuan, Wangfujing,Beijing                                             

Fax: +86-10-69156042                            

E-mail:zhaoht@pumch.cn 

 


